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BY EMAIL 
November 25, 2020 
 
Mr. Joel Denomy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications  
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
Toronto, ON M2J 1P8 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com  
 
Dear Mr. Denomy:  
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
 Email from Infrastructure Ontario 

NPS 20 Waterfront Relocation Leave to Construct Application 
OEB File Number: EB-2020-0198 

 
On November 20, 2020, the OEB was copied on an email from Infrastructure Ontario to 
Enbridge Gas in respect of the above referenced proceeding. Infrastructure Ontario 
stated that property owned by the Minister of Government and Consumer Services is 
within and adjacent to the project’s study areas. Infrastructure Ontario stated that if 
government property is required for the project, then Enbridge Gas should contact 
Infrastructure Ontario so that it can advise about requirements for obtaining government 
property. 
 
The OEB requests that Enbridge Gas file a letter with the OEB that responds to 
Infrastructure Ontario’s email. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Ritchie Murray, Project Advisor 
at 416-454-8837 or Ritchie.Murray@oeb.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
 
c:  Guri Pannu, Guri.Pannu@enbridge.com  
 Frances Hallen, Frances.Hallen@infrastructureontario.ca 
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